
 
 

UChoose® Rewards Program Is Being Discontinued! 

As part of DFDFCU’s conversion to a new credit card and rewards program platform, the UChoose® rewards program 

will discontinue, and rewards points not redeemed will be LOST. 

Effective January 31, 2022, UChoose® reward point accumulation will stop. You will still be able to use your 

DFDFCU credit card, but you will not earn reward points for your purchases. 

Effective February 14, 2022, you will no longer be able to redeem your UChoose® rewards points.  

Please ensure you redeem all available UChoose® rewards points no later than February 13, 2022.  

The UChoose® program is being discontinued in preparation to introduce a new, more robust rewards program that will 

be available when your DFDFCU Rewards VISA® Credit Card converts to the new platform. The new rewards 

program will offer a cash back option – as requested by YOU, our member/owners. 

More information will be provided regarding the new card platform and new rewards program. Your DFDFCU 

Rewards VISA® Credit Card will automatically be enrolled in the new rewards program – don’t worry! 

Right now, DFDFCU is encouraging you to ensure you redeem your UChoose® points no later than February 13, 2022. 

Points not redeemed will be lost. Points will NOT automatically role into or be converted into the new rewards 

program. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call: 

Paula S. – 303.228.5339 

Shawn N. – 303.228.5336 

Michael K. – 303.228.5335 

Thank you. 
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